
Dear Parents, 

Please read the following regarding the June Show performance, DVD orders 

and a note from the Sellar’s for Theater rules. 

Stage Rehearsal 

When: Friday, June 15th or Saturday, June 16th  

Where: Huntington Beach High School Historic Auditorium  

What to Wear: Normal dance clothes, NO COSTUMES 

Parents: Parents and dancers will not be allowed to sit in the auditorium 

during stage rehearsal; they will be in the black box theater with the other 

dancers and teachers. Parents can either hang out in this waiting area or 

they can drop off their dancer and pick them up after their hour of 

rehearsal. 

June Recital 

When: June 16- 18, please arrive ½ hour before the show starts. Please see 

office, teacher or lobby bulletin board for June Show times for the classes. 

Where: Huntington Beach High School Historic Auditorium  

What to Wear: Full hair and costume with headpiece, tights, and shoes. 

**If you plan on buying your dancer a ticket and bringing her into the 

theater after she is finished performing, YOUR DANCER MUST HAVE A 

CHANGE OF CLOTHES, any dancer in a costume will not be allowed in the 

auditorium** 

Flowers- Our Ballet Repertory Theatre Association will be selling flowers 

before the shows.  This is first come first served. 

What to Expect: Your dancer will be in the dressing room with her 

classmates until she goes on stage, if you would like to buy your dancer a 

ticket to watch the remainder of the show they must change out of their 

costume and then you can take them into the theater. If you would like your 

dancer to be part of the finale, where all of the dancers come on stage for a 

final bow, they can stay in the dressing room until the end of the show with 

the other dancers. 

**We recommend bringing activities like coloring books with crayons (no 

markers!) or games and a blanket for your dancer to sit on so they do not get 

their costume dirty** 



DVD’s - We will be selling DVD’s of each show.  Pick up an order form at the 

show. We will also have the forms at the studio after the June Show. DVD’s 

are due no later than July 2, 2018. 

Thank you, 

OCDC 

 

 

Dear Parents,         

   We are very happy and lucky to be able to perform at the Huntington 

Beach High School Historic Auditorium.  The theater has strict rules of 

decorum in regards to maintaining the cleanliness of the theater. 

The following rules are established by the theater and Huntington Beach 

Unified High School District. 

1) No food or drinks inside the theater at any time. 

2) No photography or videotaping by unauthorized personnel for 

copyright and liability reasons. 

3) No costumes inside carpeted seating area of theater (Due to the 

sequins and glitter – virtually impossible to remove from seats and 

carpeting.) 

4) During stage rehearsals all dancers and parents must be in backstage 

designated areas.   You will not be allowed inside theater to watch the 

rehearsal (again due to liability and custodial issues) 

5) Please arrive a half an hour before your show.  The theater is closed 

until then.  

6) Parking: Parking is located off of Main Street and HBHS.  Performer’s 

entrance is on the Southside of the Theater.  

Thank you for respecting all the rules of the theater and the historic beauty 

of our Huntington Beach High School Historic Auditorium. 

Anthony & Terri Sellars 


